
	
  

ADTO Emergency Fund 
 

ADTO supports up and coming Registered Dental Technologists thru the ADTO 
Emergency Fund - formerly known as the Walter Wood Fund. 

 
George Brown College Dental Technology Program students are eligible for this fund 
if they meet the following criteria: 
 

I. Registered, full-time domestic and/or international student or; 
 
II. Have submitted an application for full time studies at GBC and received a 

GBC student number; 
 
III. Demonstrated financial need as determined by the institution's policies; 
 
IV. Student must be enrolled in the S100 Dental Technology Program and be 

in their 2nd or 3rd year of study; 
 
V. Must have a minimum cumulative GPA of 2.7 

 

GBC students interested in applying for this fund should do so through the Awards 
Office at the college. 
 
Recipients of this fund, or current ADTO members who are looking to make a 
contribution to the profession and its growth through up and coming dental 
technologists, are encouraged to pay it forward by making contributions to the fund.  
Should you have any questions regarding making donations to the fund, please 
contact the ADTO office at info@adto.ca. 


